March 10, 2023

After taking into account a positive weather outlook and 100% Class 1 Friant water
supply, the Board of Directors, at the March Board meeting set the 2023/2024
water allocation at 2.15 acre-feet per acre.

With the District cost of delivery, and with much deliberation, due to the extreme
dry conditions from the 3 previous water years, the Board set the water rate for the
West turnouts at $155 per acre-foot and the East turnouts at $180 per acre-foot.

Also attached is a copy of the 2023 Rules and Regulations approved at the February
Board of Directors meeting.

As always, please call the office, 559-686-4716, if you have any questions.

TPDWD Rules and Regulations 2023/2024

Sincerely,

John Michael Domondon

District Engineer


https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018C5v1TdDgNs6ABBHhrb-YegZ-UAHSpP9yf-e7XCM2blEOcnHXA9M1X_9YZkADsGMfMSq7VG41YTXJEG3B5jmff9UGp2KBiMYJ2vouTcDcy8FXDGvfe8FamcTqxYz0a6tn7PwzMjwZaDOVtrxj2rbzPa5GUakzEOKP_f6zTM4SnyyRdCQogQdGNFN-KfaC0X7l00Pb6fG1O3PgRUML8474AE-5eOL98D575AOhsFSCIsHvGW3wRvK9g==&c=2C4GSBiKltw5cc00Wnu6W_R7ijsS0kvv0RoRRJJ_QgEcieBShR9CeA==&ch=Bo_wTMR1-oBEhHvvKmydgzHAeY7MS79DrsIblqY1XnPW1TUKwYh4Ag==
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